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prayer requests:

* Finish filling meetings in 2020
* Healthy pregnancy 

* Churches to take us on support
* Lena's green card application (travel 

parole) 
* Safety in travels

* Vehicle/trailer maintenance
* Health

March 2020

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,

"Great is Thy faithfulness!" "Great is Thy faithfulness!
Morning by morning new mercies I see;

All I have needed Thy hand hath provided—
Great is Thy faithfulness, Lord, unto me!"

These past two months, we saw many answered prayers. 
Thank you so much for your prayers. Arizona met us with 
warmth of weather and people. We got to see the Grand Canyon 
and a few other beautiful places. Special thanks to Bethel Baptist 
Church for letting us park on their property and use their trailer 
connections for the whole month of January. 
    After six great meetings in Arizona, we made it back safely to 
Maryland on Friday, February 8 and were blessed to visit 
Bayview Baptist Church in Delaware and Maryland the 
following Sunday. Praise the Lord that our car's engine light was 
off for most of the time there and has stayed off! A very glad 
answer to prayer!
    For the month of February, we were in Delaware, Maryland, 
Pennsylvania, and New York. March takes us to Pennsylvania, 
Tennessee, Michigan. From Michigan, we are heading to the 
conference in Texas, which gives us only two days to get there, 
and then back to Michigan, Wisconsin and Indiana for the rest of 
April. Please keep us in prayer for these travels. 
    Since the beginning of January, we received news from five 
churches that are taking us on support. Praise the Lord! God has 
provided for all our financial needs through loving churches and 
a very generous anonymous giving, allowing us to pay off our 
car this month. To Him be all the glory!
    Just one more exciting news/prayer request to share with you. 
God is letting us be parents. We are so blessed! Baby Stover is 
coming September 6, 2020. Please keep mom and baby in your 
prayers. And ask for special grace during many hours of travel!

Great is His faithfulness! Looking forward to many more 
blessings and answered prayers to come. Please let us know how 
we could be a blessing to you.
 
 In prayer,

 


